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DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION
MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna Austin, Exccutive Sceretary
FROM: William H. Cole, President and (‘IW-
DATI:: Deccember 5, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 14-0450
City Streets — Closing — A Portion of Creck Alley

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDDC) supports City Council Bill 14-0450. 1 passcd,
the bill will help enable the development of the planned Stadium Squarce project, a mixed-usc
development that will facilitate the reduction of blight in the arca and help achicve the Mayor’s
goal of bringing 10,000 new families into the city. The BDC respectfully requests that favorable
consideration is given by the City Council for Bill No. 14-0450.
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